
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
June 7, 2024 
 
Laurie Trotter 
PO Box 1596  
Genoa, NV 89411 
 
Dear Ms. Trotter, 
 
The Nevada Police Union is pleased to announce their endorsement of your candidacy for 
election to the East Fork Justice of the Peace.   
 
In your vast career, Nevada Police Union members have found you to be respectful, fair and 
having the highest integrity.  Your commitment to public safety and your community is 
commendable.  We believe that you have the exceptional skills and qualities needed for the 
position of East Fork Justice of the Peace. 
 
We wish you the best of luck in your election and are pleased to be supporting you.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dan Gordon 
President 
Nevada Police Union 
 


